
MINUTES OF ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING OF GLENTIES MUNCIPAL 

DISTRICT COMMITTEE HELD IN DUNGLOE PSC ON 13TH MAY 2025 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT: Cllr. John Sheamais Ó Fearraigh (Cathaoirleach) 

Cllr. Michael McClafferty  

Cllr Anthony Molloy  

Cllr. Denis McGee 

Cllr. Brian Carr  

    Cllr. Micheal Cholm Mac Giolla Easbuig 

     

 

OFFICIALS PRESENT: Michael McGarvey – Director of Water & Environment 

Service 

 Michael Rowsome – A/Area Manager, Corporate & 

Housing 

 Jim Boner – Snr. Executive Engineer, Housing 

Construction 

 John McCarron – Snr. Executive Engineer – Water 

Services 

Lorna Ramsey – Executive Planner 

Olivia Gallen – Administrative Officer, Economic 

Development 

Mary Boyle – A/SSO., Housing & Corporate 

Anne Marie McCole – SO – Community Development 

Clíona Ní Ghallachóir – Aistriúcháin Comhuaineach 

 

    

 

GMD 19/25   Election of Cathaoirleach 

Cllr. Ó Fearraigh invited nominations for the position of 

Cathaoirleach. 

On the proposal of Cllr. Molloy seconded by Cllr. Carr, 

Members agreed to elect Cllr. McClafferty as 

Cathaoirleach of the Municipal District of Glenties. 

 

The Committee (1) Congratulated Cllr. McClafferty on 

his election as Cathaoirleach and wished him well in his 

new role in the coming year, and (2) Commended the 

outgoing Cathaoirleach Ó Fearraigh for his dedication 

to his representational duties during his term of office. 



 

 

Cllr. McClafferty dedicated his election as 

Cathaoirleach to his recently deceased mother. 

 

GMD 20/25   Election of Leas Cathaoirleach 

 

On the proposal of Cllr. McClafferty seconded by Cllr. 

Ó Fearraigh, Members agreed to elect Cllr. Molloy for 

the position of Leas Cathaoirleach of the Municipal 

District of Glenties for the coming year.  

 

Cllr. Mac Giolla Easbuig expressed ongoing 

disappointment and frustration that his electoral 

mandate was disregarded during power sharing 

agreements at Plenary Council level. 

 

 

 

 
THIS CONCLUDED THE BUSINESS OF THE ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING. 

 

 

 

 


